City Attorney's Communication #2020-09
October 7, 2019

TO: Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — LED Lighting Agreement with FPL

As requested in your memorandum dated September 23, 2019, Public Works Department
Memorandum No. 2019-16, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A LED LIGHTING AGREEMENT BETWEEN
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND FLORIDA POWER
& LIGHT COMPANY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please ensure that the appropriate city signature page is attached to the agreement prior to
submitting the resolution to the City Commission.

MARK E. BERMAN x
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